Horsham Rotary Club
Lucky Lottery 2015 

We are running a Lottery again this year and, whilst many of the Numbers have already been taken up by those Members who have had Numbers in the past, there are still Numbers available to purchase.

Each Number is £60 and payment can be made up front by either cash or cheque

Prize money will be paid out every 4 months (the first draw will take place in April) and, depending on Numbers purchased and the monies received, approximately £300 will be paid out each time.

For further information and application for Numbers, please contact Richard Martin on 01403 241499 or e: r.jsmartin16@hotmail.co.uk
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